
GREETINGS TO ALL FG LEARY FINE ARTS students, parents, staff, and community partners. The staff are really 
excited for the 2018-2019 school year.  At  FG Leary we believe that: 

 Each student, parent, and staff member is treated with dignity and respect and is expected to treat others in

the same manner.

 Every person has an equal right to educational opportunities which accommodate their physical, social,

emotional, artistic, and intellectual potential.

 A positive, affirming and joyful tone both inside and outside the classroom with clear and strong

expectations is essential to the well-being of our students

 Social, academic and artistic growth occurs in a developmentally appropriate environment that is safe,

supportive, collaborative, and challenging

 Every student should be provided with opportunities to learn, communicate effectively, to solve problems

competently, to think critically and creatively, and to act responsibly in a caring, cooperative, responsible

and respectful manner

 Direct instruction and integration of the Fine Arts is valuable and important in our road to personal

fulfillment.

Parental involvement is vital in the success of students and we encourage you to come into the school and talk with 

us and to get involved.  Please do not hesitate to call the school office (604-792-1281) if you require more 

information or wish to speak with a staff member. 

We look forward to a great year. 

Warmest regards 

Brad Johnston   Principal 

Lisa Kean  Vice Principal 

September 2018 Brad Johnston, Principal | Tel 604.792.1281 |brad_johnston@sd33.bc. 

 Lisa Kean, (Vice Principal | Tel 604.792.1281 | lisa_kean@sd33.bc.

 School Hours and Bell Schedule” 

8:20-              Warning Bell

8:25-10:05-    Class in session

10:05- 10:20- Recess

10:20-12:00-  Class in Session
12:00-12:15-  Eating Period

12:15-12:45-  Play Break all students

12:45-2:16-    Classes in  Session
2:16-              Dismissal

Tue.  Sept 4   -First Day of School- 8:25-10:00
Wed. Sept.5  - Full day for students in Grades 1-5                        
*Gradual entry for students entering Kindergarten. All parents 
should have received a mail out package. Please call the school 
at 604-792-1281 for details if you did not receive a package.

School Supplies:
Teacher will purchase school supplies for the 2018-2019 school year. We are asking parent for a donation to help subsidize 
costs.  Thank you
Kindergarten-  $ 60.00     Grades 1-5-  $40.00
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